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STATE OF HAWAII 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

HIGHWAYS DIVISION 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 
for 

FARRINGTON HIGHWAY, 
REPLACEMENT OF MAKAHA BRIDGE NO. 3 AND  

MAKAHA BRIDGE NO. 3A  
 

FEDERAL-AID PROJECT NO. BR-093-1(20) 
 

December 8, 2020 
 
 

This Addendum shall make the following amendments to the Bid Documents: 
 
 

A. NOTICE TO BIDDERS  
 
Prospective bidders are hereby notified that receiving of bids will be re-
scheduled for 2:00 P.M., December 30, 2020.  The attached NOTICE TO 
BIDDERS shall be incorporated and made part of the NOTICE TO 
BIDDERS. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 3 by recording the date of its receipt in 
the space provided on the page “Addendum Acknowledgement” page. 
 
 
 
   
 JADE T. BUTAY 
  Director of Transportation 
 
 
   

https://stateofhawaii.na1.echosign.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAACW9fPkdnUpNsygK4uNMmVdA6KA55BRsP


 NB-1 Addendum No. 3 
  r12/8/20 

  NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
  

 

 The receiving of sealed bids for FARRINGTON HIGHWAY, 

REPLACEMENT OF MAKAHA BRIDGE NO. 3 AND MAKAHA BRIDGE NO. 

3A, FEDERAL-AID PROJECT NO. BR-093-1(20), DISTRICT OF WAIANAE, 

ISLAND OF OAHU, in HIePRO, is hereby re-scheduled for 2:00 P.M., December 

30, 2020. 

 

 

 

______________________________ 
 JADE T. BUTAY 
 Director of Transportation 
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